
 

 

These are your 
identification 
numbers. Please keep 
them safe as you will 
need them whenever 
you contact us. 

 

 

 
This is the 
amount 
that is 

used to 
calculate 

the 
weekly 

and 
monthly 
figures 
below. 

This includes 
the income 
you receive, 
where tax is 

not taken out 
at source, for 

example 
rental or 

investment 
income. 

 

Please remember, it’s your responsibility to check the details on your Coding Notice and to 
inform the Revenue Service if you need to make any changes. 

You can do this here: www.gov.gg/revenueservice/changeemployer if changing your 
employer, or for all other changes by phone on 01481 225700 or by email to: 

checkmycoding@gov.gg 

By keeping your Coding Notice accurate, you will be taxed appropriately throughout the year.   

This shows your current employer and also shows your Tax-free Coding 
Balance in weekly and monthly amounts. Your employer deducts this 

amount from your gross pay each week/month before calculating the tax 
that needs to be deducted. 

 

 

 

This 
includes   

allowances 
and 

deductions, 
such as 

your 
Personal 

Allowance 
or 

Mortgage 
interest 

paid.  

http://www.gov.gg/revenueservice/changeemployer

